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For more information: 1800 451 056 or capacity@portofmelbourne.com  

portofmelbourne.com/port-development/port-capacity-project 

Closure of the TALA site 
With completion of upgrade works on the Port roads at Webb Dock, including Webb Dock Drive which is now 
operating fully as a two-way road, the diversion route that has been used at various stages throughout the project 
across the Temporary Automotive Laydown Area (TALA) site is no longer required.   

The TALA site will be closed by 5pm on Friday 3 February 2017.  

Please advise staff and visitors accordingly of this change. 

We thank-you for your co-operation throughout this period of upgrade works. 

Information Line
The project information line - 1800 451 056 - is operating during business hours, i.e. Mon to Fri 8:30am to 5:30pm.
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